Attachment L1

Ron Buckholt

L

From: Evan Smith <notevansmith@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 4, 2022 8:03 PM

To: Ron Buckholt

Subject: Project No2022103702 - Taylor Shellfish Application

Hi, I'm writing to object to the granting of Taylor Shellfish's application for use of Henderson Inlet as a commercial
geoduck farm. This project would harm residents of the area, not produce any food products of use to residents of
Washington State, and would also have a detrimental impact on the environment.

The only beneficiaries of this plan are a single corporation who has made zero effort to communicate with or work with
residents in the affected area. Please do not grant this permit.

Evan Smith



